HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

Headteacher: David Pearce



The Valley School

Broadhall Way Stevenage Herts SG2 9BN Tel: 01438 747274

admin@thevalley.herts.sch.uk

Wednesday 11th January 2023

WinterFest

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited about welcoming you to our WinterFest event next Thursday (19th Jan) between 6pm and 8pm.

As part of your child's work towards their Vocational Studies qualification, Year 10 students have planned and organised the event and now need to show they can run it by staffing the stalls to sell their cakes, sweet cones and refreshments. As the students will be representing the school and staffing the event they will be expected to be in school uniform.

With this in mind, we would like Year 10 students to return to school for 5.50pm so they can be ready behind their stalls for a 6pm start. Students will be able to leave with you at 8pm when the event finishes.

Unfortunately, due to the building works there will not be any parking available on the school site unless you have mobility issues.

Year 10 students who are taking part in the concert will have received a separate letter. They will be able to participate in the Enterprise tasks in between performances.

Please complete the attached reply slip (in addition to the Google form previously shared) and return it to the school office by Thursday 12th January.

o I have mobility issues and will need a parking space on the school site.